
Rossdale Road Closure: 101 Street to 103 Street

The City of Edmonton will begin permanent closure of Rossdale Road from 101 Street to 103 Street

starting mid-May/early June. Removing the westbound lane on Rossdale Road will help simplify the

Bellamy Hill/Rossdale Road intersection, making it safer for those who utilize this road.

Construction is anticipated to be complete by the end of 2023.

Project Details

The aging condition of Rossdale Road identified the need for rehabilitation work. It was then

determined the best approach is to proceed with rehabilitating the eastbound lane and

permanently remove the westbound lane. This decision will best support future development plans

outlined in the Rossdale Transportation Network Analysis Study.

Construction Details

○ Reconstruction of the roadway and sidewalks

○ Drainage upgrades

○ Creation of a new shared pathway for active modes of transportation

○ New signal system to help better direct the flow of traffic

○ Upgrades to landscaping and street lighting

This section of the road will be removed and the area will be naturalized with plantings. A new shared

pathway will be built along the south side of the road.

Access/Detours

● Diverted westbound traffic is expected to use the intersection of Bellamy Hill Road and 99 Avenue.

To manage traffic flow, a new traffic signal and westbound left turn bay will be installed at this

intersection.



● Southwest-bound traffic that would have used the closed sections of Rossdale Road to reach 97

Avenue will use 99 Avenue westbound and Bellamy Hill Road southbound as an alternate route

after the closure.

The affected location, detour map and alternative routes are shown below

For further information, call 311 or contact
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